
 

      
Patrick H. Taylor  6 Liberty Lane West 
Chief Regulatory Counsel      Hampton, NH 03842 
taylorp@unitil.com     
 
T 603.773.6544 www.unitil.com  

June 6, 2022 
 

BY ELECTRONIC MAIL 
 
Daniel C. Goldner, Chair 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH  03301-2429 
 
RE: DG 21-104:  Motion for Confidential Treatment – Discovery Responses 
 
Chairman Goldner: 
  
 On behalf of Northern Utilities, Inc. (the “Company”), enclosed for filing in the 
above-referenced docket, which is scheduled for hearing on June 7, 2022, is the 
Company’s Motion for Protective Order Related to Discovery Responses.  
 
 In accordance with the Secretarial Letter issued on March 17, 2020, the Company 
is filing this motion only electronically and paper copies will not follow.   
  

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Patrick H. Taylor 
Chief Regulatory Counsel 
Unitil Service Corp. 

 
cc: Service Lisa 

 
 


